
Dear Parents, 

This week, we have enjoyed welcoming parents on to site for our open evenings. Thank you to all of the 
parents who took the time to complete a questionnaire and for both the positive feedback and                     
suggestions as to things you would like to see improved. As the children in Year 6 will be having a                          
separate consultation day, questionnaires will be made available at these so that we can canvass                            
additional views. If you have not attended either of these events and would like to complete a                               
questionnaire, please call in to the school office. 

Last year, we changed our assessment system in school and simplified the way in which we assess                 
children, bringing our judgements into line with the way in which children are assessed at the end of 
KS1 and KS2. We now assess children as to whether they are working at, above or below age related 
expectations. Parents of children currently in Year 1 and Year 3 will have had statutory assessment 
results in the summer which give up to date assessment information. Parents in all other year groups, 
except reception, will be given a summary of their child’s attainment in reading, writing and maths at 
their appointment. If you have any questions about this, please contact us. 

I have been pleased to receive positive feedback for our first aid training that we led with the                      
children in Years 1,2 5 and 6 last week. Within this, the children were taught some basic first aid 
skills and were also taught what to do in an emergency. It is our intention to repeat this training every 
two years so that all children will receive training in Years 1 and 2 and also when they reach Years 5 
and 6. 

As you are aware, numbers across the school are continuing to rise. We have already received some 
interest from parents who are looking for a place for their child for September 2023. We will be 
holding an open event for prospective families on Saturday 5th November between 10am and 1pm.               
Further details of this will follow but please do encourage anyone with a child due to start in                      
September 2023 to save this date. We are proud of our school and are very happy to show people 
around at an alternative time if this is more convenient. 

Finally, I would like to welcome Mrs Cattell to the school. Mrs Cattell will be working with us as a 
lunchtime supervisor. The children have already made her feel very welcome! 

Yours sincerely, 

Richard Winks 

North Cave C of E Primary School 
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www.northcave-school.co.uk  01430 422551  @NorthCavePS  

                                                                               

                                              DATES                                                                             
Mon 17th Oct—Y6 Bikeability training during school hours. 

Tues 18th Oct— Y6 Bikeability training during school hours.  

Tues 18th Oct—FONCS School Disco—KS1-3.30pm-4.30pm. 

Tues 18th Oct—FONCS School Disco—KS2-4.45pm-5.45pm. 

Thurs 20th Oct—Y6 Parent Consultation Day. 

Fri 21st Oct—School closes for half term. 

Mon 31st Oct—School reopens.  

Fri 11th Nov—C4 assembly, 9.15am & 2.50pm. 

Fri 18th Nov—C3 assembly , 9.15am & 2.50pm. 

Fri 18th Nov—Children in Need Day. 

Tues 6th Dec—KS1 Nativity 10.30am & 2.00pm. 

Wed 7th Dec—KS1 Nativity 10.30am & 2.00pm.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Please see below for some of the lessons the children have been learning in class this 
week: 

Class 1         This week we have enjoyed learning about lifecycles.                                                                         
      Next week we are looking forward to visiting the school library. 

Class 2         This week we enjoyed ball skills in PE.                                                              
            Next week we are looking forward to writing our version of a traditional tale. 

Class 3         This week we have enjoyed learning about the Roman invasions.                                                                
      Next week we look forward to making shadows in science.  

Class 4    This week we have enjoyed practising passing a baton in relay running.                                                       
Next week we are looking forward to learning about refraction in science.  

Collective Worship Theme for next week: Personal strength to overcome self-doubt.  

CONGRATULATIONS!  

Well done to:- 

 

Billie for her football trophy 

 

 

 

Jacob for his football achievement award 
and medal 

 

 

 

Dylan for his football trophy  

 

 

 

Henry for his football trophy 

 

 

 

Tristan for his brown and black stripe      
Karate belt  

FONCS Christmas shopping reminder  
 
Please remember to use easyfundraising when you do your Christmas shopping this year. 
  
Over 6,000 shops and sites will donate to North Cave School for FREE when you use easyfundraising to shop with them. 
You can raise donations for us when you buy anything from decorations and festive food to gifts like toys, jewellery, 
tech, experiences and more! 
  
These donations really help raise valuable funds for the school and all you have to do is use easyfundraising when you’re 
ordering the things you’ll be buying anyway, as an addition if you use Amazon via mobile app please go to into settings, 
select Amazon smile and North Cave FONCS! 

 

 



 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

  
 

 

 


